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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

                                            Friday, February 7, 2014 

                                                Workshop 

                                                 

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred 

Herman and Carl Spatz, Chief of Police Bill McEllroy, Township 

Secretary, Cheryl Haus and Road Master Mike Quick.  

 

The meeting was called to order @ 9:00 a.m. 

 

Items discussed were  

 

� Gene Schappell and the Board thanked Roadmaster Mike Quick and 

his road crew members for the cleanup of snow in Tilden Township. 

� The use of Traffic Impact Fees to widen Pine Road from Clayton 

Avenue to Mountain Road and other possible projects was 

discussed. 

� The Agility Agreement with PennDOT was discussed. 

� Sewer capacity increases were discussed. 

� The Reverse Trade Show on June 5, 2014 with Greater Reading 

Chamber of Commerce was discussed. The secretary will get more 

information. 

� An invitation was received from the Hamburg Union Fire Company 

regarding Workers Comp for Volunteers. Supervisors Gene Schappell 

and Carl Spatz and Secretary Cheryl Haus will attend. 

� The PSATS convention was discussed. Supervisor Gene Schappell 

will not attend. Supervisor Fred Herman, Mike Quick and Cheryl 

Haus will attend.  Carl Spatz will decide. 

� Supervisor Schappell asked about the status of the GIS mapping 

done by Derek Fair.  Road Master Quick and Mr. Fair have been in 

touch, however, the snow has prevented Mr. Quick from getting 

together with Mr. Fair. 

� Road Master Mike Quick and Chief of Police Bill McEllroy 

presented a quote done by RMI for two additional radios. Both 

these radios are obsolete and cannot be upgraded. One is the 

radio in the township office and the other is for the backhoe.  

The secretary will send a letter to Hamburg Borough requesting 

permission to allow Tilden Township to program Tilden Township 

radios with the Hamburg Borough frequency for receiving and 

transmission. 

� The Blue Mountain Wildlife Quad races were discussed by the 

Supervisors and Police Chief Bill McEllroy. 

� The secretary will contact Ron Tirpak, Township Engineer, for 

further clarification on the comments for the Cabela’s proposed 

zoning request. 

 

The meeting was adjourned @ 11:57 a.m.   

 

        Tilden Township 

            Secretary 

 

 

        Cheryl A. Haus  

  


